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RECOVERING YOUR PASSPORT 

 
If, as a condition of your pretrial release, or your conditions of post-conviction 
supervision, you were ordered to surrender your passport, you will need to send 
a copy of your discharge from supervision letter, along with a written request, to 
retrieve your valid passport to the following address: 

 
U.S. Department of State 

CA/PPT/S/A/RA 

44132 Mercure Circle 

P.O. Box 1234 

Sterling, VA 20166-1227 

 

Please note you may have to obtain a new passport if your passport is now 
expired. You can obtain additional information about retrieving, or applying for 
a passport by visiting the U.S. State Department website at: 
Return of Surrendered Passports (state.gov) 

 

https://travel.state.gov/content/travel/en/passports/legal-matters/surrendered-passport.html

